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E-mail: fpo-chd@nic.in

No. 7000/4/4/99-F&PO(7)/ 114 €19
CHANDIGARH ADMINISTRATION

FINANCE DEPARTMENT

(ACCOUNTS BRANCH)

Chandigarh, dated the : (8]q 114
To

All the Heads of Departments/Offices,
Chandigarh Administration.

Subject:- Dearness Allowance to the U.T. employees/pensioners and the

employees working on deputation from the State of Punjab with
effect from 01.07.2018.

I am directed to address you on the subject noted above and to state
that the Government of India has enhanced the rate of dearness allowance from
142% to 148% with effectfuo 7140%07.2018%{48 fetier No.1/3/2008-E.11(B) dated
11.09.2018. The Chahdigarh Administration has also dedidegrto enhance rate of
Dearness Allowance from 142% to 148%w:t gffect from 01.07.2018 in favour of
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L “for H.E. the A§ministrator,
&)/handigar Administration.
Endst. No. 7000/4/4/99-F&PO(7)! )qu Chandigarh, dated the 1214 1/)%7

A copy is forwarded to the Joint Secretary (U.T’s) to Govt. of India,
Ministry of Home Affairs, New Delhi for information.

Finance nning Officer,
for HE. the A ministrator,
_ %Pandigarh dministration.
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